
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Plumas 70 Permanent Restoration Proiect 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION PURSUANT TO CEQA 
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The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) is proposing a permanent restoration project. This project will 
repair storm-related damage to State Route 70 at multiple locations (from post mile 
0.00-29.9) in Plumas County. The purpose of the project is to permanently restore and 
replace the storm-damaged highway protective features to prevent route closure and 
future damage to the state highway. 

Notice of AvoilobililY 
Caltrans and the FHWA have prepared an Initial Study with Proposed Negative 
Declaration (IS/ND) and Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Plumas 70 Permanent 
Restoration Project. This notice is to inform you of the preparation of the IS/ND and EA 
and of its availability for you to review. The IS/ND and EA is being circulated for public 
and agency review in accordance with California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
guidelines. It is available for public review from March 5, 2020 to April 3, 2020. 

A copy of the IS/ND and EA is available for review at Caltrans District 2, 1034 Butte 
Street, Redding, and the Plumas County Library, Quincy Branch, 445 Jackson Street, 
Quincy. Copies of supporting technical documents are available upon request. This is 
also an opportunity for the public to request a public information meeting. To request a 
copy of the IS/ND and EA, supporting technical documents, or a public information 
meeting, please contact Emiliano Pro, Senior Environmental Planner, at 
Emiliano.Pro@dot.ca.gov or (530) 225-317 4. 

Please submit any comments you may have in writing by April 3, 2020 to: California 
Department of Transportation, Attn: Emiliano Pro, Caltrans District 2 Office of 
Environmental Mgmt., MS-30, 1657 Riverside Drive, Redding, CA96001. 

Special Accommodations: For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in Braille, in large print, on 
audiocassette, or computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, please call or write to Ca/trans, Attn: Emiliano Pro, 
Notth Region Environmental Management, 1657 Riverside Drive, Redding, CA 96001; (530) 225-317 4 (Voice), or use the California 
Relay Service 1 (BOO) 735-2929(TTY), or 711. 
Ca/trans is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 


	Page 2

